
CAREER OPPORTUNITIES 
BAHRIA TOWN INTERNATIONAL HOSPITAL LAHORE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Applications for FCPS Nephrology Training at Bahria Town International Hospital Lahore are being 
entertained. 
 
FCPS Nephrology Training 
 
All Interested FCPS Candidates who have completed 2 years of mandatory FCPS training in Internal 
Medicine are requested to apply by sending their CV and letter of intent to be a Nephrologist (not 
more than 500 words) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Updated Contact Number (s) must be mentioned in CVs. Interested candidates may send their 
updated CV on following address before January 10, 2022: 
 

 
Human Resource Department,  
Bahria Town (Pvt.) Ltd., Corporate Head Office, 
Bahria Orchard, Raiwind Road Lahore. 
Tel: (042) 111-333-888. Fax No.: (042) 35451404 
E – Mail:  drahadqayyum@gmail.com 
E – Mail:  hrd@bahriatown.com.pk 

mailto:drahadqayyum@gmail.com

